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Hello, my name is Brenda Nowatak from Kokhanok Alaska, as the EPA assistant. Our
community just got approved for Backhaul Alaska. We are doing everything we can to keep
our people/land safe and healthy. Backhauling the E-waste out of our community is a big deal,
and it plays a huge role in our backhaul work. E-waste is a major backhaul we do in our
village. How are we going to get all of our E-waste out of the communities if this bill doesn't
pass. Please hear us out and help keep many communities healthy and clean. 
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